
EMPLOYMENT COMMITTEE

FRIDAY, 15 JANUARY 2016

RECOMMENDATIONS

Set out below is a summary of the recommendations by the Employment Committee on 
Friday, 15 January 2016.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording 
that will appear in the minutes.

If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Graham Watts.

1. ANNUAL PAY POLICY STATEMENT
The Employment Committee considered the updated pay policy statement as 
required by the Localism Act 2011, and recommended that it be adopted by Full 
Council.

2. APPOINTMENT OF MONITORING OFFICER (REPORT TO FOLLOW)
The Employment Committee recommended that Full Council appoint Shirley Tracey 
as South Cambridgeshire District Council’s Monitoring Officer on an interin basis.


